Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Dear Mr. Badetscher and Ms. Hall,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:18 AM

Louis Badetscher (louisbadertscher@gmail.com); Wannetta Hall (wannetta4414
@yahoo.com)

'CharleneNeely@aol.com’; Sam Brathwaite (sbrathwaite@groundzonees.com); Roe,
Dilan, Env. Health

for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000280 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600102113, Scooter
Wilson, 3600 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland

The Well Destruction Report for the subject fuel leak case was denied in GeoTracker. The document did not provide
documentation indicating that any remaining investigation, remediation, and well destruction derived waste (IDW) have been
removed from the site, as was requested the Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) letter dated May 5, 2015.

The report needs to be resubmitted with acceptable IDW language and, if appropriate, documentation.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




